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        Newsletter 30 
         23rd May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

Jubliee Celebration 

  

 

 
 

Friday 
27th May 

Non-uniform 
day donation 
of a £1 for 
CAFOD 

Friday 
27th May 

Break up for 
Half term.  

Monday  
6th June 

Training day 

Tuesday  
7th June 

School opens  

 

 

Queen’s Jubilee 

Celebration 

We will be 

celebrating the 

Queen’s Jubilee on 

Friday 10th June.  

In the morning the 

children will learn all 

about Elizabeth II. 

We will have a royal 

celebration party at 

lunchtime followed by 

games and fun 

activities in the 

afternoon. The 

children can come 

that day in their party 

clothes. 

Virtue to 

live by 

You 

Persevere 

and you 

are 

resilient. 

You don’t 

let doubts 

stop you 

from 

trying. 

 

 

 

Reception and Nursery Parents welcome meetings. 

New Nursery and Reception Parents Welcome Meetings will be held on Thursday 9th June.  

The Nursery Parents meeting will be from 5pm to 6pm. 

The Reception Parents meeting will be from 6pm to 7pm in the school hall. 

Dates 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Marian Assembly 

Year 4 will lead a Marian service on Thursday 26th May at 9:10 am. Parents of the 

year 4 children are invited to attend.We ask the children to bring a small bunch of 

flowers each to present to Mary. The flowers are then donated to a local old people’s 

home and used to decorate our RE tables in school. 

 

 

         CAFOD 

On Friday 27th May we 

will hold a non-uniform 

day to raise funds for 

CAFOD.   

We are asking for a 

donation of a £1.  

Thank you.  

 

      PTA Sponsored Event 

The PTA Key Stage two 

sponsored event went well on 

Friday. All money raised will 

go towards our well-being 

area. This will be completed 

during the Summer holidays. 

All sponsor money needs to 

be returned by Friday 10th 

June.  

Thank you to the PTA for 

organising this event. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Harrison 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Headteacher Appointment 

The Governors appointed   

Mrs Gibbins as the new 

Headteacher of St. Francis 

school.  

Mrs Gibbins is the Deputy 

Headteacher at St. Paulinus, 

in Dewsbury. She will take up 

the position in September.  

We wish her well in her new 

post at St. Francis school. 
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